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October passed quickly, and just like that Halloween has come and gone.  I’d 
like to thank all of the parents for our fabulous treats; our party wouldn’t have 
been possible without you.  The kids had a wonderful time.  
 
This month we will be doing a lot of thankful things.  We will discuss fall, 
leaves, acorns, and squirrels.  We will honor our Country and discuss Veterans 
during the second week in November.  This will lead us right into Thanksgiving 
and our American traditions.  
 
There is a lot to be thankful for in November, so this month for show and share 
we will bring in something we are thankful for.  Try to encourage the kids to 
decide and remember they are 3 so they can be thankful for anything. Fun 
Friday will be on November 17th , we will wear yellow that day and have our 
special yellow snack.  
 
We will be having a Thanksgiving feast on Wednesday the 22nd .  I will send a 
sign-up sheet on dojo closer to the date.  
School will be closed the 23rd and 24th.  
 
The weather is finally changing and the colder air is here.  Many children still 
have shorts and short sleeve shirts in their change of clothes bags.  Please send 
in a change of winter clothes, long pants and long sleeve shirt, if you have not 
done so already.  All items should be labeled.   
 
 
 

Ms. Sloma and Miss Colleen 
 
 
 

 


